
 

Telemedicine Policy and Consent 
Telemedicne is offered thru our office under our EHR system which is HIPPA 
compliant. Telehealth services may be offered for visits that may not necessarily 
require an in person visit. Telehealth may also be offered after hours if the patient 
leaves a message on the answering machine and our Providers check the 
machine after hours, Holidays, and/or weekends. Please note that Providers are 
not required to check the answering machine after hours. However, Anglia Dailey, 
FNP-C, CEO of Dailey Pediatrics and Family Medicine, will make an effort to 
check when the office is closed after normal business hours. If you all and feel 
like a telehealth visit is needed, please note that on the voicemail that you leave 
with a call back number. Again, this does not mean that the messages will be 
checked or that you will get a telehealth appt after hours. However, Anglia Dailey 
CEO, FNP-C will attempt to meet the needs of our patients after hours.  
 
Our telehealth services are HIPPA compliant. There will be no insurance claims 
made for telehealth. There will be a charge of $65 for the telehealth visit 
which will be collected at the time of service.  
 
Dailey Pediatrics and Family Medicine will ensure the same quality of care and is 
provided via telehealth would be in the office. There may be circumstances in 
which telehealth is not the best option and you may be advised to seek emergent 
care or be advised to go to an Urgent Care Clinic if it is not during our normal 
business hours. Again, we want to ensure the best care is provided to our 
patient.   
 



By signing this form, I agree to the terms above and consent to telehealth 
services if applicable.  
 
 
_______________________   _______________________   ___________ 
Signature of patient                  Printed Name                           Date  
 


